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Dear Alumnus, 

 I recently received several black and white photographs from Chuck Flinner.  Chuck was 

housecleaning and discovered pictures taken of L-4 participating (drilling) in a presidential 

ceremony.  These old but cherished pictures were sent to me, and will soon be bound for the L-

4AA archive.  I have since scanned these photographs and posted them on the L-4AA Facebook 

page. 

 Chuck’s initiative gave me a thought.  Though I have often asked you to identify former 

members of the Pershing Rifles, I have never asked you to consider supplying me with old 

photographs, but I am now requesting your support.  Once received, your photographs will be 

scanned to a file and used for future L-4AA Facebook posts.  The hard copies will then be sent 

to Historian J. P. Greene for safe keeping in the L-4AA archive unless you would desire for them 

to be returned. 

 During the fall months the association collects dues for the coming year, but it isn’t too 

early to consider mailing your payment to the Director of Finance, Butch Ramsey.  Annual dues 

will remain at $10 for 2016.  You should make your check payable to L-4 Alumni Association or 

L-4AA, and mail it to Butch Ramsey at 118 Reed Creek Road, Martinez, Georgia  30907-1646. 

The celebration of life ceremony for Kent Etheridge will be conducted on Saturday, 
August 22nd at 1:00 pm at the Gold Point Christian Church in Robersonville, NC.  A Masonic 
Rites graveside service will immediately follow in Hamilton, NC, a short drive from the church.  
Debbie Etheridge has requested an RSVP from those who wish to attend the ceremony and 
burial service.  Debbie’s e-mail address is dg50etheridge@gmail.com.  Google Maps link below 
– place your cursor over the link and follow the instructions. 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Gold+Point+Christian+Church/@35.8693768,-
77.2426352,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x89aefc4fe11e1e01:0x522fc5a22fa0d80b 

Fraternally, 

       Joe Harris, 1968 

Director of Administration 
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